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Course Evaluation for Survey of Tanakh and Brit Hadasha Equipping Courses

Rabbi Cal Goldberg and Joshua Teitelbaum Munan have considered it a great privilege to have been given opportunity to teach the Tenakh and New Covenant Survey Courses as part of our Maturing in Messiah Equipping Course initiative here at Beth Shechinah.  In order to improve on this initiative and make these courses a better learning experience for future classes we would appreciate your feedback.  Please complete the questionnaire and return it to the front desk or fill it out on our website under the equipping section.  Thank you for taking this course and we hope to see you in the next series of courses on Bible Doctrines beginning after the Fall Feasts.  (Please use the back of the page if necessary)

1. Which course did you attend? Tanakh  New Covenant    Both   

2. What aspects of these courses did you like best?

3. What aspects of these courses did you like least (be honest!)?

4. How did   this course help you grow in Messiah and in your messianic understanding of Scripture?

5. What concepts in these courses were the most applicable/practical in your life as a Believer in Yeshua? 

6. In what ways would you like to see these courses improved?



7. Would you feel comfortable recommending these courses to a friend? 



8. [bookmark: _GoBack]Any comments, suggestions,  observations would be most appreciated 
   
Thank you for completing this evaluation
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